
Kelly Angus wish to advise that our inaugural auction will be proceeding as advertised. 

In response to COVID-19, we will be observing the Australian Government’s health 

guidelines including the following: 

• Hand sanitisers will be available on the day 

• We have extended our sales area and seating arrangements to accommodate social 

distancing 

• Catering arrangements will be simplified to address personal health, hygiene and 

safety measures 

If you are feeling unwell, or have recently returned from overseas, we kindly ask that you 

participate in our auction on-line. The sale is interfaced with Auctions Plus 

www.auctionsplus.com.au 

Should you require additional information of a particular lot/s or, if you wish to arrange a 

pre-auction inspection, please contact Kelly Angus Manager Patrick Joyce on 

(m) 0434 559101. Bull photos and videos can be made available upon request. 
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